
After meeting with all of the applicants for the Somerville Commission for Persons with
Disabilities, the review panel would like to put forth the following candidates.

For the Commissioner slot for a family member of a person with a disability - Deborah Haber.
For the three Commissioner slots for people with disabilities - Henry Hardy Jr., Pauline Downing,
Harriotte Hurie Ranvig, Ph. D.

We believe they would be valuable additions, provide different perspectives & lived experience,
and would help the Commission move forward. Please find attached materials related to these
candidates.

Thank you for your consideration,

Bonnie Denis

Chair, Somerville Commission for Persons with Disabilities


